3/30/2020
Dear AAK Community,

All About Kids is committed to maintaining the health and safety of our providers, staff and the communities and families we serve. Therefore, due to recent events related to the COVID-19 (coronavirus), AAK is updating our company-wide policies and protocols with guidance from The Department of Health, New York State Education Department, as well as local, state and federal health authorities. These policies and protocols will continue to be updated and modified as new information is provided. 
Until further notice, All About Kids is no longer providing in-person services due to the Covid-19 epidemic. We are happy to be offering telehealth services across New York City, Long Island, Westchester and Hudson Valley for Early Intervention, Preschool and School Aged services.

We are both excited and grateful for the continued opportunity to provide quality services to our community in this new capacity. 

Thank you,
All About Kids
www.aakcares.com
Serving NYC 5 Boroughs, Nassau, Suffolk, Westchester, Orange and Putnam Counties


